
Dear Chair Klemin and the members of the Judiciary Committee 

I urge a “Do Not Pass” on HRC 3013.  

The majority of North Dakotans aren’t this worried about other people’s lives. Live and let live, there 

have been no evil effects that I have seen from marriage equality. Please don’t waste your time on non-

issues this, we don’t care.  

Thank you for your time, consideration, and service to our state, 

Andrew Burthold 


